HUMAN RIGHTS COMMISSION

M2019-123

August 24, 2010 — Motion passed to increase membership from seven to nine.

3 YEAR TERM
TERM
MEMBER ADDRESS PHONE # APPT. EXPIRATION TERM #
DATE
Patti Lynn 215 77" Ave N. Ste. | 972-672- 8/13/2019 2/22/2022
Bongiorno 912, MB, SC 29572 | 8583
PLBongiorno@gmail.com
Cameron Clark | 312 715t Ave N Apt.B | 843-997- 8/13/2019 212212022
MB, SC 29577 6856
cbrysonclark@gmail.com
Steve Gamble 7646Triana Court 843-839- 11/14/17 11/14/2020
Myrtle Beach, SC 3511
295672
David Bennett 4115 Little River Rd., | 843-333- 9-25-18 3-14-2020
#6F 1014
Myrtle Beach, SC
29577
Miriam L. 7650 Enterprise 222-0084 1/10/2018 2/22/2021
Berrouét Road Apt C-2 (c)
Myrtle Beach, 29588
Craig McGee 3246 Gervais Lane 843-283- 9-25-18 2/22/2020
craig3246@gmail.com | Myrtle Beach, SC 4820
29588
Pamela Lynn 2157 Burcale Road | 843-602- 9-25-18 9-23-19
Ray Myrtle Beach, SC 1933
29579
Janet Hobson, 7545 Veneto Court 843-449- 2/14/17 2/14/2020
2 D Myrtle Beach, SC 0117
29572
Veronica B. 1229 38" Avenue 843-424- 9/10/2013 9/28/2019
Walters #128, MB, SC 29577 | 1942

The terms of Pamela Lynn Ray and Veronica Walters expire September 28, 2019. Both wish for

reappointment.




Lelnnifer Stanford

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Steve@gamblelivingston.com <SteveCPA@sccoast.net>

Thursday, August 22, 2019 11:06 AM

Jennifer Stanford

Brenda Bethune; Mary Jeffcoat; Angela Kegler, PhD; Carolyn Wheaton
Human Rights Commissioners

Jennifer: The Human Rights Commission has two members with terms expiring in September 2019 and the city is

advertising those vacancies.

The commission would like to recommend that the two members — Veronica B Walters (09/28/2019) and Pamela Lynn
Ray (09/23/2019) be reappointed for 3 year terms.
| have spoken with both commissioners and they both would like to be reappointed.

Please let me know if you need anything else to place this on the council agenda. Thank you!

Steve Gamble, CPA

Steve@GambleLivingston.com
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